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14th June 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Dyson Day - the University of Cambridge Engineering Department Friday 17th June 
 
I am delighted to inform you that you child has been selected to take part in the above event. In previous years we 
have been fortunate enough to take a group of Year 9 students to a Cambridge University Taster Day at the Dyson 
Engineering Department, and I am pleased to be able to tell you that after a gap of two years we are able to take our 
students to visit the University again.  
 
During the day students will have the chance to learn about the world class engineering department of the 
University and take part in several practical, hands-on activities.  Although there is an engineering focus for the day 
students do not have to be interested in pursuing a career in this field – the intention is to give students an 
experience of university life and opportunities in a world class institution. 
 
Students must arrive at school at 8.00am and we will travel to Cambridge via the school minibus, returning at 
4.30pm (dependant on traffic). Students will need to bring a packed lunch with them, and must wear full school 
uniform. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at larnold@corbytechnicalschool.org. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs L Arnold 
Vice Principal 
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